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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

One Stop Career Center Operators 



Providers of services to the disabled


FROM:
Lawrence A. Suran, Program Director
DATE:
March 27, 2003

SUBJECT:
Correction to Program Directives issued February 21, 2003


Enclosed you will find amendments to the Consolidated Program Directive #13 PY’2002 and Welfare Transition Program Directive #5 PY’2002, regarding the placing of customer files in certain color folders.  This change means that South Florida Workforce will not require that past files will need to be placed in new folders with colors corresponding to those described in the referenced program directives.  

Instead, One Stop Career Center operators and providers of services to the disabled will be required to simply place a large color dot, corresponding to the file type (orange for WIA Adult and Dislocated Workers files and blue for Welfare Transition files) on the file tab. 

File folders for participants whose information is entered into the One Stop Management Information System with a date on or after July 1, 2003 shall comply with all the requirements outlined in the revised Program Directives.

This change does not remove the service providers from their general responsibility to ensure that all participant case files are in the correct four-part folders, and not, for example, in a simple manila folder.

Please feel free to call me at 305-594-7615 extension 365 if you have any questions.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

c:
Edith Humes-Newbold, SFETC Executive Director


Richard Perez, Program Manager, WIA/WT/WtW

